SEAMAN

NUCLEAR

AP

Cable Seaclear

% CORPORATION 7315 So First Street ® Qak Cric* Wisconsin 53154 US A o (414)762-5100

August 21, 1979

4§ - /2040 )

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONM
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

We are in receipt of your letter dated August 10, 1975,
and the enclosed IE Bulletin No. 79-19.

Because o the type of radioactive material in the special
form used by Seaman Nuclear Corporation, we do not generate
any lcw level radioactive waste.

Very truly yours,

SEAMAN NUCLEAR CORIORATION
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Gerald R. Sell
Sales Managar
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